IGDTUW-ANVESHAN FOUNDATION
KASHMERE GATE, DELHI

No. F.1(26)/2017-Anveshan Foundation/9Y Dated: the 30" August, 2017

CIRCULAR

The website presently being used by IGDTUW- Anveshan Foundation is required to be
revamped and maintained.

Applications are invited from the group of students (minimum two)) who have knowledge
of proper designing, developing, hosting and maintaining the website. The applications will be
evaluated by a Committee and selection of the team will be done on the basis of the merits
after interaction by the Committee members.

The selected team will be responsible for designing, developing, hosting and maintaining
the website for one year. On successful completion of one year a certificate will be issued to

each team member and a reward of X 10,000/- (Rs. Ten Thousand only) to the entire team will
also be given.

The hand written applications alongwith their contact details (Phone No.& Email ID) may

be submitted to Ms. Garima Dureja, in the office of Anveshan Foundation, Room No. 403, IT
Block.

Last date for submission of applications is 15" September, 2017

(Dr. V. K. ARORA)

Chief Executive Officer,
IGDTUEW-Anveshan Foundation

Copy to the following:-

1. The PS to Vice Chancellor, IGDTUW for information.

The Registrar, IGDTUW.

Dean Student Welfare, IGDTUW.

All Directors, IGDTUW-Anveshan Foundation.

The Head of Departments (ECE, CSE, IT, MAE, Applied Sciences & Humanities,

Architecture & Planning) with the request to kindly circulate this notice among the

students of your department and also display a copy of this notice on the Notice

Board of your department.

\'/6./ Incharge, IGDTUW website with the request to kindly upload this Notice in the
column of “Students Notice” of University website.
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